
Parent Links 2022 

 

Greetings Lake Forest Parents... 

 

Tomorrow is our Monthly SAC, School Advisory meeting and we would love to have you 

attend. We will be discussing end of the year assessments and planning for next year. We 

would love your input on the school improvement plan as well. The meeting begins at 6:00 

in the Media center. Hope to see you there! 

Please click the link below and complete the Annual Customer survey. 

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/186381/p568  

End of the year assessments are upon us. Please make sure your child gets a good night 

sleep each night, eats a healthy breakfast at home or gets to school on time to eat breakfast 

here. Encourage them to try their best. Together we can make this year successful. 

Thank you and have a nice evening! 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org%2Fsurveys%2F%23%2Faction%2F186381%2Fp568&data=05%7C01%7Ctracy.m.hill%40browardschools.com%7Ca28a3afb60604056bdd008da26fa9781%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637865154979229972%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4sBtEXdk8N5%2BWProMI3%2FlBixh%2FRiEYlmc0f6FUH9tmc%3D&reserved=0

